

22nd February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Skanska Service Yard (Scotland Lane/Stockwood Road)

Our PFI colleagues at Skanska have identified that a small number of parents are using their service yard (Scotland Lane) as a waiting area when collecting students from school at the end of each day.

Please note that the above area is private property and should not be used as a carpark under any circumstances. In addition to the risk of injury in this area there is no footpath along Scotland Lane, which in itself creates an additional risk of accidents especially in view of the volume of traffic that use this road.

We would be grateful for your support in helping us to keep our students safe at all times.

Kind Regards

S. L. Saurdes

Sandra Saunders
Operations Manager